

April 4th, 2025

Dear Business Partners, Education Partners, and Mukwonago Families,

It has come to our attention that there has been some confusion regarding the future of the Automotive Program at Mukwonago High School. We want to take this opportunity to provide absolute clarity: the Mukwonago Area School District remains fully committed to maintaining and growing our Automotive Program.

We highly value the role this program plays in preparing students for careers in the automotive industry and beyond. Our district recognizes the importance of skilled trades and technical education, and we remain steadfast in our commitment to providing high-quality, hands-on learning experiences that equip students with the knowledge and skills necessary for success.

We understand that a letter was recently circulated suggesting that the district is eliminating this program. This information is incorrect. There are no plans to discontinue or reduce our Automotive Program. On the contrary, we continue to invest in our career and technical education pathways to ensure they meet the evolving needs of students and industry partners. We have highly qualified staff who are eager to work with our students.

We deeply appreciate the partnerships we have built with businesses, educational institutions, and families who support our students in pursuing excellence in technical education. Your collaboration is invaluable in helping us uphold the high expectations we set for our students and staff.

If you have any questions or would like further information, please feel free to reach out to us. Thank you for your continued support of Mukwonago High School and our commitment to student success.

Sincerely,

Dustin J. Lehman
College & Career Readiness Coordinator
Mukwonago Area School District
lehmadu@masd.k12.wi.us
262-363-6200 x 25525

Dr. Joe Koch
Superintendent
Mukwonago Area School District
kochjo@masd.k12.wi.us
262-363-6300